
 

 

Week beginning: Monday 30th June 2025 

 

Maths 

We started the week with our new maths unit which is money. Year Four began by exploring the use 

of pounds and pence notation and then we identified that the digits following the decimal point 

represent part of a pound. This linked to their earlier learning that £1 = 100p and 1 whole = 100 

hundredths. After that, children moved from reading and writing money using decimal notation to 

converting between different types of notation and between different units of money. 

 

 

We have also continued to learn time conversions 

and telling time as am or pm. Based on this, 

children solved word problems. 

  

 

Science 

In Science this week we tested sounds in different mediums. We investigated how sounds can be 

heard through solids, liquids and gases. We compared how sound can travel through tables (solid), 

water (liquid) and balloons (gas). The children enjoyed exploring how sound waves are produced by 

all vibrating objects. 

 



Geography 

In geography this week, the children learnt the effects of an earthquake on people and on the 

environment. 

 

 

Reminder 

We have our last Woodland Learning session of the year on Thursday 10th July in the morning. Please 

send the children to school wearing appropriate clothing. They need to bring wellington boots and 

school uniforms to change into. Thanks! 

 

Cricket 

Year 4 were very fortunate to 

have another opportunity to play 

cricket with coach Adrian on 

Thursday. They had a fantastic 

session! 

Spellings 

Group A: bawl, grate, grown, 

mail, great, knot, male, ball, 

groan and not. 

Group B: dragon, duck, each, 

even, ever and every. 

 

 

Have a fabulous weekend, 

 

Miss Courtney, Mrs Pattanshetti, 

Mrs Burling and Mrs Millar 

 


